WGB General Meeting 11 April 2017

Westboro Congregational Church 63 attendees

Dean Diane Chaisson called the meeting to order at 12:30.

She announced that samples are available. There was a drawing for door prizes.

Emily Tipple sent us a copy of her marketing report on WGB. 3 copies are available to be looked at. The board has discussed the report, and does not want any name changes. Other ideas will be considered further. Emily thanks the guild for talking to her. Some of her classmates got no cooperation from their organizations.

Sale Location. Elizabeth Springett.

We are still looking for a new location for the guild sale. We will be meeting soon with the Weston Arts and Innovation Center, next door to our old location. They are interested. Another possibility is the Wellesley Community Center.

Help for the sale — Elizabeth would like an assistant or co-chair. She could also use two people to help bring display equipment from storage on Thursday and back on Sunday.

May meeting will be a potluck. Bring a place setting, handwoven placemat or napkin, and a dish to share.

Photos will be taken at the May meeting of entries to the Fashion Show and of show and tell items from throughout the year. We will be taking them in the chapel starting at 9AM. Please fill out the form ahead of time, with your name writ large, so it can be read in the photograph. The form is available on the website (with your large name written out for you.)

Special Awards. Laurie Autio sends a reminder to nominate guild members for special awards. Descriptions of the awards are in the yearbook.

Membership. Susan Targove. One new members since last meeting, for a total of 260. Membership renewal forms will be sent out soon. Please make corrections if needed.

NEWS. Susan Targove.

Entries to Fashion and Gallery Shows are due at the May Meeting. Linda Snook and Linda Russell will assist with the guild's responsibility of running the Gallery Show judging.

Challenge. Your Summer and Winter pieces are due at the May meeting. They will form the guild table display at NEWS and the exhibit at the guild sale in November.

Nominations. One more opening needs to be filled: Nominations second assistant.

Convergence. Member Siobhan Kelleher is Education Committee Coordinator, arranging leaders for classes, loom rental, design challenge, etc. She would welcome other volunteers.

Show and Tell. Swedish lace shawl by ?. Linda Snook, a baby blanket in plain weave with	
warp and weft floats; Diana Frost, overshot circles; Joan Paul, a baby blanket; Barbara Proves	t,
a tan shawl.	

The meeting finished at 12:50.

Submitted by Dorothy Solbrig